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15th March 2024 

Chess After School Club - Year 3,4,5 & 6 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
We are delighted to be able to offer a Chess Club after school on Fridays from 3.15 – 
4.15p.m. for children in Years 3/4/5 and 6.  
 
The club will be run by students from Warwick university, who are volunteering their time. 
All relevant safeguarding and volunteer checks have been made. 
 
Numbers will be limited so we will inform you after the return date below as to whether 
your child has a place or not at the club.  
 
The club will run for 6 weeks, Friday 19th April until Friday 24th May 2024. Please complete 
this online form by Monday 8th April if you would like your child to attend. 
 
Online Form 
 
It is important as with all clubs in school, that once children commit to them that they 
attend each session.  
 
Children can bring their own chess board to the club and they do not require any previous 
knowledge or experience of chess.  
 
Please indicate if your child will be walking home, going to Pathways or will be collected 
from the KS2 playground at 4.15pm. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Newburgh Primary School  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-hEVTLm6ekOhnanlPyn9sDGbIEVL41VGpGjYcA4D2lJUMEIxR0JOOU9LQTJGRFVMVk80WEI0NlZKRC4u

